
 

Dear Parents, 

Coronavirus  

At present we do not have any reported cases in our settings but we 

have been made aware of some children and/or their families returning 

from travelling abroad which are self-isolating as a precaution. If indeed 

you have done so or you do have plans to travel outside the UK, please 

make sure that the setting is aware so that the right advice can be given 

before returning. 

The recommendations from the Health Protection Agency change on a 

regular basis. It is now recommended that anyone with a new, 

continuous cough or high temperature should self-isolate for seven days.  

If your child develops a temperature at the setting we regret to inform 

you that we will have no option but to contact you and ask for you to 

collect your child straight away. 

Please see the link below should you have any concerns: 

https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19 

We will continue to keep cleaning the setting and sterilising toys and 

equipment. All children on entry to their rooms will be asked to wash 

their hands and reminded of handwashing throughout the day. 

We will continue to communicate any updates that we receive. If you 

have any further questions or concerns please speak to your Setting 

Manager. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sharon Elliott 

Childcare Director 

Kids Play Childcare 
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